Culpeper County Electoral Board Meeting
Wednesday, February 2, 2022 10:00 AM

Minutes

The meeting was called to order 10:04 a.m.

Board members James Holmes, Tracy Neely, and Clive Richmond were all present, as was Director of

Elections James Clements.
The Agenda and Meeting Minutes from November 2021 Canvass were approved by acclimation.

Re-Organization of the Board was approved by acclimation: Mr. Holmes is the Chair, Ms. Neely the Vice
Chair, and Mr. Richmond the Secretary. The Board also appointed the Election Officers for 2022. Mr.
Richmond was reappointed by the Court for another three year term.

Redistricting: the process is slowly being released by the Department of Elections. It appears Culpeper
may have one Senate seat and two House seats.

The County Budget Hearing will be on February 15 at 9:00 a.m.

The Town Council may request 2 separate special elections for vacancies.
Mr. Holmes will attend the VEBA Meeting at the Homestead in March.
The next meeting was set for March 16, 2022 at 10:00 a.m.

The meeting adjourned at 11:10 a.m.

Respectfully,

Clive Richmond, Secretary



